
Bremen Chamber of Commerce 
Meeting Minutes - January 8, 2020 
 

 
 
 
Bremen Chamber meeting held on January 8, 2020 at the Bremen Town Hall with 20 attendees.  We are 
waiting for responses from 3 local businesses to host February, March & April chamber meetings. 
Everyone be looking for your renewal memberships in your email.  If we do not have a correct email for 
your business, please contact Anneka Spaid or Chandra Widener at the chamber.  
 
The Bremen census is being held this year from March until June.  We currently are showing a population 
of 4795 & realistically are around 5400.  Everyone needs to count to help the community.  The Census 
Bureau is hiring part time help at $14.95 per hour.  Please contact The Town Hall if you are interested.   
 
The Bremen Police department is holding a Basketball Benefit at the Bremen High School March 8th to 
help support local families in need & tip off is at 7:30. All donations are being accepted.  
 
Bremen recycling is now being picked up biweekly versus weekly.  The pick up price has not been 
changed in the past 9 years but now has been changed from $12.88 to $15 per month. 
 
H&R Block  Rhonda Cassell was here to announce the Christmas decorating contest winners.  1st place 
winner was Be Healthy with 44 votes, 2nd place winner was Lifestyles with 43 votes & 3rd place winner 
was Bremen Belmart with 36 votes.  Congratulations to all the winners & thank you everyone for your 
participation! 
 
The town water main is being replaced this year along with the new sidewalks downtown  The front 
sidewalks will be torn up so all businesses need to make sure they highlight their back doors for rear 
access.  
 
Next meeting will be held Wednesday February 12th at 8 am.  The business location is TBA. 
 
Thank you everyone for attending!  See you in February! 


